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      Frankfurt, 26 June  2012 

EUROTRANS – Specialized gear training on geometry and design: continuing a 

successful tradition 

 

June, 2012 - After the success of the EUROTRANS Gear Training in 2010 and 2011, 

EUROTRANS, the European Committee for Power Transmission Engineering, 

organized the third edition of this specialized training on gear design and engineering 

in 2012. The first training session is still open for registration and will take place from 

15th to 19th October. 

Although the power transmission engineering industry is an important industry branch, 

dedicated programmes on gears are rare on university level.  

Therefore, EUROTRANS developed an extensive modular Gear Training in collaboration 

with some top gear trainers covering all aspects from geometry and design over production 

to quality control and failure analysis. Addressing a European audience, this residential 

training is organized in several locations in close connection with famous gear laboratories. 

 

This gear training builds on a strong tradition. For the third consecutive year the session on 

Geometry and design is organised. Evaluations show that participants are very satisfied on a 

wide range of parameters. 
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Registrations for the first week of training are still open: 

 

• Week 1: Geometry and design with FVA (Munich, Germany), 15 – 19 October 2012  

 
Please find the detailed programme for this week of training and the subscription form on the 
EUROTANS website. The early bird deadline is 15 August 2012. 
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http://www.euro-trans.org/new-gear-training-2012/ 
 

 


